

## City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

Date:

November 10, 2004

To:

Phil T. Hester, Director of Parks, Recreation and Marine, and

Kevin Boylan, Director of Human Resources

From:

Larry G. Herrera, City Clerk

Subject:

Meeting November 9, 2004

Agenda Item 27

The City Council at its meeting of Tuesday, November 9, 2004 made the following motion:

Refer report to Parks and Recreation Commission and The Citizens Advisory Commission on Disabilities for public input and recommendation back to the City Council on the proposed sites and possible funding sources.

(Doc. 102)

Maker of the Motion: Councilmember Bonnie Lowenthal and seconded by Councilwoman Laura Richardson.

Prepared by: Nancy Muth

Attachment